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Consideration of appointments to the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board

PURPOSE/BACKGROUND:

Donald VanPatten has resigned.  Council is being asked to appoint a replacement until January 30,
2020.

There are individuals in the Board Bank willing to serve on this board those applications are being
provided to Council.

Recommendation:

The board has recommended Clovis Calloway or Dr. Susan Soletsky to fill this appointment.  Mr.
Calloway currently serves on the Hampton Clean City Commission until June 30, 2018.
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